
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
The Kendall Housing Authority Board Meeting, which was scheduled for Friday, 
November 19, 2021, has been cancelled. 
 
 
The next Kendall Housing Authority Board Meeting will be meeting on Friday, 
February 25, 2022 at 8 a.m. Please visit the website, www.kendallhousing.org for 
additional information.  

http://www.kendallhousing.org/

